
7th  November, 2013 

Dear Mary, 

On behalf of the Foundation for Water & Education, Cambodia (FWEC), I would like to thank you for your generous 

donation of one bike in the name of Joe Wilson.  

Your commitment to helping the people in need in our communities is sincerely appreciated.  

Each year the FWEC continues to advance its mission of installing the water wells to provide clean water for the 

poor people in rural communities. Through our programs of Clean Water we have seen many lives changed for the 

better. By having water, they become self-sustainable by planting some additional crop nearby the well for a more 

diet and creates an economic opportunity by enabling the family to sell excess produce at the market. We are proud of 

our effort that the beneficiaries are able to prosper and become self-sufficient, that conform to our goal is to offer relief, 

not continuous aid. 

Through the Educational Program, we have helped a lot of children with the bicycles for transfer to the distance school. 

Having bicycles allows the children to make it to school much quicker and have time to help the family at home or in the 

field.  

The FWEC is established to help raise and improve the livelihood of the Cambodian people in need and that do not 

have the resources to pay for the construction of the wells on their own. We provide the wells that help sustain 

their lives. The FWEC tries to change their conditions of drinking dirty water into clean water for good health and 

higher standard of living. Our project is the key to supporting and helping those in need to become self-sustainable.  

The goal of the FWEC is to continue to make a difference. With the help of donations from supporters like you we 

will continue to see improvements in our Clean Water & Educational Program. Thank you again for your generous 

support the FWEC. We feel the ongoing, positive results of this endeavor will benefit our community for years to 

come.  

We are sincerely grateful for your support. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any further 

questions.  

 

Your respectfully,  

 

 

Mr. Chantrea CHHUON  

Founder/Director  

Foundation for Water & Education Cambodia (FWEC)  

National Road #6, Airport Road  

Kruos village, Swaydangkum commune  

Siem Reap-Angkor, Cambodia  

 

Phone: +855-97-299-5151  

E-mail: chantrea@fwe-cambodia.org  

Website: www.FWE-Cambodia.org 
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